August 26, 2022

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,

We survived a tough hot week and the
students were total troopers. Computer
lab started this week and library begins
next week. So far the students have adjusted back to
school wonderfully. Speaking of back to school, Back to
School night is next Thursday. See below for details.
Warm regards,

Patrick Eagle

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT

BTSN is Thursday September 1st. TK - 3rd grade begins
at 6:00pm and runs to 6:30pm. 4th - 6th grade begins at
6:45pm and runs to 7:15pm. Teachers may request that
masks are worn while in their classroom.

PTO UPDATE

Happy Friday San Miguel Families! We have our first PTO
general meeting on Wednesday, September 14th which
will be held via zoom. Link will be provided in the Friday
newsletter on September 9th. We look forward to seeing
you there! We have our first San Miguel Family Skate and
Donate Night on Friday, September 16th from
5:30pm-7:30pm at Cal Skate Rohnert Park. It's going to be
a fun time! An event has been created on our PTO
Facebook page with all details; a flyer will also be sent
home with your child. If you're wanting to help your child’s
class and teacher, we have posted a link on our PTO
Facebook page for each teacher who provided an
Amazon Wish List. Please make sure orders are
addressed to the teacher you're buying for. This is a great
and easy way to help! Lastly, we are currently working on
getting the online spirit wear store going. Stay tuned!
Thanks for all your continued support! ~ Your San Miguel
PTO - QR code to join PTO Facebook

SCAN ME

ATTENTION 6TH GRADE PARENTS

Mark West Charter School will be holding a
parent information night on Tuesday, September
20 at 5:30 in Room C4 at Mark West Charter
School.

Please come to hear about our program, meet
some staff, and ask questions.

We are excited to hold this event for you and look forward
to meeting you!

Hope to see you there!

Michelle Franci, Principal MWCS

SCHOOL PICTURES

School pictures will be taken on Tuesday, August 30th.
You can pre-order online if you wish. Click here for the
link. Click here for the information flyer.

A ‘NOTE’' FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER

Thank you to all the parents who came to the Music
Signup Night Zoom Meeting on Wednesday! If you have a
4th, 5th, or 6th grader who would like to sign up for a
music class, please submit your registration form by
today, Friday, Aug. 26. Late forms may be accepted until
the first day of music class, but | highly encourage all
parents to submit forms by Aug. 26. Many classes are
filling up or are already full, so students may want to have
a second music class choice ready in case their first
choice is full. Also, be sure to read through the Music
Information Packet (English, Espanol) before signing up.

4th-6th Grade Music Registration Links:
English: https://forms.gle/mZW5rZaNQF8DeSZT9
Espafiol: https://forms.gle/YmfK8j5PU7tfjpgk9

UPCOMING DATES

8/30/22 - Picture Day

9/1/22 - Back To School Night TK-3rd 6:00, 4-6 6:45
9/5/22 - Labor Day, School Holiday

9/14/22 - PTO meeting 6:00pm

9/16/22 - San Miguel Skate Night, Cal Skate



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GqMZwytBa_er2864ytuoL-P694Ja6ZY9/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1f27d2Gj51RBlDuyR8bV7WRhmQViTwird/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AQe-VF_d3tfFAn-RldmLzrSfNatVqUmM/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YxJXWxwDXJYJnq4qARDi5cGkdvWwvC0e/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/mZW5rZaNQF8DeSZT9
https://forms.gle/YmfK8j5PU7tfjpqk9

